00-19

COMMENT @

Page 1 of |

secretary

From: Denny Pfanz [cb.untylinefanﬁ@.bw;sys.net] SECTIVED

Sent:  Tuesday, June 13, 2000 9:18 PM COET G

To: secret cftc.gov

Subject: limithéill?;@ : 00 N 1Y 67 10 34
CFFICE GF THE SECIETARIAT

To whom it may concern:

| strongly urge you not to allow the CBOT to raise the daily trading limits.
Sincerely Yours,

Denny Pfanz
Washburn, llincis

6/14/00



